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Pawnee City School Board approves expenditures 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Board of Education has approved a bid from Diode
Technologies in an amount of $24,744 to upgrade the school districts acesss
control system.

The project involves replacing the two existing intercom system, adding
intercoms to two additional doors and adding keyless entry to six additional
doors. The funds for the project will come out of the Depreciation Fund.

In other buisness during their Monday night meeting the Board accepted, with
regret the resignation of teacher Kealyn Ensminger, effective at the end of the
current school year.

The independent auditors report by Dana F. Cole & Company of Grand Island,
for the fiscal year ending August 31, 2021 was accepted. Thre were no major
errors identified in the report.

The Board was also informed the Educaotrs Health Alliance Insurance rates for
the 2023-24 school year will increase 6.87 percent, which equates to
approximately a $45 thousand increae in annual premium expenses for the 35
employees who receive health and dental insurance.
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